
  NEWSLETTER 18th October 2024 

World Porridge Day 

As part of our pledge to support Mary’s Meals we had a 
spooky breakfast and raised £88.70.  





We ended our first half term with some 
spooky disco fun. We raised over £300 for 

the PTA fund . 



Mad Science came into school this week for an  
assembly , funded by United Utilities ,to teach the 
children about H20.  



If you shop at Asda and use 
their rewards app—please 
sign up to this scheme as 

the school gets money from 
Asda at no cost to you.  We 
currently have £274 in our 

cash pot. 

Health and Wellbeing Coffee Morning 
 

On Friday 8th November we will be hosting a Health and Wellbeing coffee morning 
and we would like to invite all parents and carers to come along. 

It will be an opportunity to have a drink and a chat with a few different services 
available to families in Halton, including; 

• Mental Health Schools Team 

• Early Help Team 

•  School Nurse 



KS1 Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



KS2 Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 

 School closes normal time on  
Thursday 24th  

October and reopens on  
Monday 4th November 

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with this as it will limit the risk for 

our children with nut allergies. 

 
• Thursday 7th November—Flu Vaccinations 
• Friday 8th November—Health and wellbeing coffee morning 
• Monday 18th November—Fire Service visit for Y5 
• Tuesday 26th November—Flu mop up session 
• Friday 29th November—Christmas Fair 

 
December dates will be in the next newsletter 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/half-term-
holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=152.3  

We now have a school Instagram account— if you have said no to 
Twitter (X) on the permission form then we will not show  
pictures of your child on our Instagram. If you have agreed to 
Twitter (X) but do not want them on Instagram please let the 
Office know. 

 
St John Fisher— on Instagram 

stjohnfisherwidnescps 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=152.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=152.3

